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Road work complete on Wisemans Ferry Road, 
Cattai Road, Eldon Street and Bathurst Street  

Community Notification  
July 2025 

 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW has completed 
essential road maintenance work on 
Wisemans Ferry Road, Cattai Road, 
Eldon Street and Bathurst Street.  
The work involved repairing damage to sections of 
all four state maintained roads following record 
breaking rainfall across the state during 2022. 
Critical short term road patching work was carried 
out over 2022 and 2023 while the longer term 
solution was being designed. The longer term 
program of work commenced on 5 December 2024 
and was completed on 30 June 2025. 

What work have we completed? 
Between 5 December 2024 and 30 June 2025 
sections of damaged road surface were replaced at 
six locations across Wisemans Ferry Road, Cattai 
Road, Eldon Street and Bathurst Street.  

These locations included: 

• Wisemans Ferry Road between Cliftonville Road 
and 1407 Wisemans Ferry Road, Maroota 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Wisemans Ferry Road between Charcoal Road 
and Paulls Road, South Maroota 

• Wisemans Ferry Road between Cattai Creek 
and 177 Wisemans Ferry Road, Cattai 

• Eldon Street and Cattai Road between 
Chatham Street and Canning Place, Pitt Town 

• Bathurst Street between Glebe Road and 
Chatham Street, Pitt Town 

• Wisemans Ferry Road between 283 Wisemans 
Ferry Road and Wheeny Creek Road, Cattai. 

The resurfacing work was completed over 57 night 
shifts under road closures to keep our workers and 
motorists safe. 

Thank you 
We acknowledge that the road detours were 
inconvenient at times and thank the community for 
their patience and understanding while we 
completed this essential program of works. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eldon Street – Before                                                          After 
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Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 568 981 
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natural-disaster 
 

 

PO Box 6099, Alexandria NSW 2015 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

  
 

Approximately 18,700 
tonnes of new asphalt 
laid 

Approximately 65,000 
square metres of road 
resurfaced 

6 locations completed 
between December 
2024 - June 2025 

Bathurst Street – Before                                                      After 

Wisemans Ferry Road – Before                                          After 

mailto:info.river@fultonhogan.com.au

